
From:                        John Schutte 

To:                             Peter Zana 

Cc:                             Brian Garber; Travis Young 

Subject:                    Re: Storm water bmp sharing agreement 

Date:                         Tuesday, August 17, 2021 3:46:13 PM 
 

Peter, confirmed sir. Thank you 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Peter Zana <peter@cdgcolorado.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 2:09:47 PM 

To: John Schutte <jschutte@livebouldercreek.com> 

Cc: brian@open8.org <brian@open8.org>; Travis Young <Travis@cdgcolorado.com> 

Subject: Storm water bmp sharing agreement 
 

John 

Please confirm in this email that within the Erie Commons Filing 4 development we share a 
property line. And that on or within 20’ of that property line we have installed a bmp silt fence 
for storm water control. 

 

By way of this email, we agree to share this bmp in place and be solely responsible for 
repairing any damages in a timely manner that our contractors might cause during normal 
construction activities. 

 

We agree to the same and also acknowledge that it was under our permit and by using our 
contractor for the original installation. 

 

Please confirm here (reply all) so that we can share this agreement with our storm water 
teams. 
Thank you 
Peter 

Make it a great day! 
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